
From: Roberts, Thomas
Sent: 12/24/2010 8:44:55 AM

RedactedTo:
. RedactedDietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 

Redacted
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: DRA's data requests dated Dec 20, 21, and 22 - A. 10-09-012

Redac

Extra time is certainly reasonable given the holidays. Currently, we 
are fine with getting what I expect to be the vast majority of responses 
on Jan. 14, with the remaining responses in the following week. 
However, activity such as a ruling or PD in the docket might make the 
timing more critical. We can cross that bridge ifwhen it comes. Any 
responses earlier than Jan 14 would be welcome.

Thanks,
Tom

■Original Message-
From- Redacted
Sent: Friday, December 24, 2010 8:20 AM 
To: Roberts, Thomas 
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: RE: DRA's data requests dated Dec 20, 21, and 22 - A. 10-09-012

Dietz, Sidney

Tom,

This confirms receipt of DRA's data requests dated Dec 20, 21, and 22 in 
regards to A. 10-09-012. The various PG&E staff members who would be 
working on the data requests are taking time off during the holidays and 
the team will not be back until after January 3. We are targeting 
January 14,2011 to provide responses to your questions. There may be 
questions that will require additional time beyond January 14 and we 
will have a better estimate after we meet with the staff members upon 
their return in 2011. If some of the questions are completed earlier, 
we will send them to you.

Please let me know if this will work for you.

Best regards,

| Redacted
Case Manager - SmartMeter(TM) Program
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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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